
A celebration of lyrical letter writing in schools,  
for and by young women



Mulberry Schools Trust warmly invites you to join their celebration of 
lyrical letter writing, Letters to Our Daughters, which is running again in 
2024 for the first time in six years. 

This is an exciting opportunity to engage girls in your school with politics, 
gender and creative writing.

If you had a daughter, what advice would you give her for today’s world? 

What message from your present would you send to her future?

If you could write back to your younger self, what would you say?

If you had a message for young women as a whole, past, present or 
future, what would it be? Could you write it with beauty, and power?

Mulberry Schools Trust has commissioned digital production company  
Applied Stories to create a series of free online videos by professional writers, 
packed with tips to inspire budding young writers. There is also a suite of 
downloadable worksheets and other resources to get you started.

Our favourite letters will be published in a new anthology in the autumn,  
with eight finalists invited to perform their letters live at the Global Girl 
Leading conference in London’s QE2 conference centre in October 2024. 

More information including FAQs and full terms and conditions  
can be found at www.letterstoourdaughters.world

http://www.appliedstories.co.uk
http://www.letterstoourdaughters.world

